E-6

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney

DATE:

September 8, 2021

SUBJECT:

Golf Cart Lease Agreement with VGM Financial Services

Request is hereby made to approve the Lease Agreement proposed by VGM Financial Services, a division of The Huntington National Bank and the Town of Harrison for providing golf carts to Harrison Meadows Country Club.

I have reviewed the proposed Agreement and deem it to be in order.

Further request for the Supervisor to execute same.

FPA:ld

cc:

Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller